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April 4, 2019 
 
Dear Seniors and Their Families: 
 
The 2018-19 school year is quickly coming to an end.  It seems like freshman year was yesterday 
and four years have flown by.  As we conclude the year, seniors are planning for life after high 
school.  The Class of 2019 has excelled with academics, athletics, extracurriculars, and activities. 
Seniors have served as exemplary leaders in Student Council, National Honor Society, Snowball, 
Brighter Futures, FFA, and Principal’s Advisory Committee, and we are so proud of them. 
 
The HHS Faculty and Administration hope to celebrate these milestones with you: 
Prom:​  Saturday, April 27, Knights of Columbus Hall, 7:00 PM – 11:00PM 
Last day for seniors not taking finals:​ May 7 (attendance day for all; AM dismissal for seniors) 
May 7 - 17:​ Gold cords available for $8 in HHS office for senior honor students (GPA 4.0+) 
Senior Picnic:​ May 7, 10 AM – 1 PM, per Senior Class Officers and Class Faculty Sponsors 
Final Exams for Seniors:​ May 8 (per. 1-4) and May 9 (per. 5-7)  
May 13:​ Honors Night in Commons, by invitation, 6:30 PM 
Baccalaureate:​  May 15, St. Paul Church, 7:00 PM 
Graduation Practice:​ May 17, HHS, 9:00 AM -11:30 AM 
Graduation:​ May 19, HHS Gym, 2:00 PM (doors open 12:30 PM; students lineup 1:30 PM) 
 
We know seniors will demonstrate respect for their school and community by exiting the school 
with dignity and respect.  We are also asking students who drive to please only drive vehicles that 
are registered to park in the school parking lot on their last day.  Finally, a safe learning 
environment is our top priority.  Seniors, please do not participate in unapproved activities or 
pranks that could disrupt the educational process and jeopardize your participation in the 
end-of-the-year activities, including graduation.  Students violating Highland CUSD #5 and HHS 
handbook policies may face consequences.  We appreciate students following expectations. 
 
We know you join us in wishing the Class of 2019 great success. These students are an amazingly 
talented group who deserve to be proud of their accomplishments! Congratulations to the Class of 
2019!  We believe in you and we wish you the best as you enter the next chapter of life. 
 
Educationally Yours, 
 
Dr. Chris Becker Mr. Caleb Houchins Amy Boscolo 
Principal Associate Principal Assistant Principal 


